
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 20th May 2016 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Norwood School opens its doors from 8.45am – 8.55am each morning to enable children to arrive 

at school and go straight into their classes.  Children should not be arriving early on site, staying 

on the playground or playing games.  Children have been reminded of this in assembly; however 

we ask that you support school and remind your children of this too. 

Also, please can adults arriving to collect children at the end of the school day refrain from 

entering school site until 3.05pm at the earliest.  As the weather continues to remain warm and 

pleasant our children may be outside of the school building carrying out their learning outdoors. 

Play equipment should not be used before or after school by Norwood children or younger 

siblings. 

These measures are in place to keep all of our school community safe and well at all times, 

something I am sure you will support school with. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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